Stanbridge Lower School



Dear parents/carers,

We have recently introduced the Little Wandle phonics scheme into our school and the Pre-School children will be learning a few additional phonic sounds to the ones we have already been covering. We shall be continuing to cover the phonemes S,a,t,p,i,n,m,d,g,o,c,e,u,r,h,b,f,l,j,v,w,x,y,z and we shall also be covering the digraphs qu,ch,sh,th,ng,nk.

Here is a link to the parent section of the Little Wandle site, which has information about letter formation, phoneme pronunciation and will show you the sequence in how we teach all the phase two phonics.

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/

If anyone has any questions please feel free to speak to me,

Many Thanks,

Mrs Biggs







"We believe in our children"











